
 

NOTICE 

It is to be to all the students of A.J.C. Bose College that Kolkata Police is going to 

organize “Half Marathon” on 21
st
 January 2024. All interested students are directed 

to meet Sports Manager Mr. Nitesh Kumar: 8230022400/9836922400 on 11
th
 

January at 11AM. Link of the registration: https://athlenic.com/kpsdsl24/ 

         

                                               

                  Prof. Tribhuwan Nath Ojha       
    Coordinator, Games and Sports Committee      

https://athlenic.com/kpsdsl24/

